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2025 got off to a great start! 

At our February meeting we had a most entertaining 

guest speaker in Todd Sergeant.  Known to many of us, 

as the host of his own breakfast program on 2NURFM, 

Todd was also a uiversity lecturer in Communications 

with a great interest in education. From the moment 

Todd took the mike, we were drawn into the tales  he told 

covering his 37 years in the media. An entertaining start 

to our meeting! 

Our March meeting is also going to be an interesting and 

entertaining one. Before the AGM we will again hear from an inspirational speaker.  Matt Hall, 

the reigning Red Bull Air Race Champion, will speak about his career in the  military and his 

experiences in the fastest motorsport on the planet. 

The AGM is a very important meeting at which the new committee for 25/26 will be elected 

so we hope to see everyone there. Fees for 2025 will also be on the agenda, so please do NOT 

pay your annual fee until this matter has been decided. 

To our March birthday members: Jenny Cutting, 

Sallie Dezius, Margaret Fox, Judy Knodler, 

Judith Laughlin, Lyn Rolfe, Virginia Smith, 

Margaret Yarrow, we wish you all a very happy 

birthday!  



 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT 
 Bev still has 2 tickets for The Premier’s  Concert, commencing at 11.00 in Sydney, on 

Thursday, March 13. See her at the meeting if you are interested. Train leaves 

Broadmeadow at 7.27; Cardiff at 7.34; Fassifern at 7.45. Return train from Central at 

1350 hrs or 1420 hrs.  

         

 Our March outing is a Kings Coach Tour, visiting the new airport in Western Sydney 

and Warragamba Dam. The date is Wednesday, 26th March and the cost is $80.00 

payable this week. This cost includes morning tea and a picnic lunch. The bus departs 

Belmont at 7.00 am. As there are still seats available for this, let Bev know on Monday, 

if you would like to join the group.  

 

 Maxine’s morning tea at the Sixteens will be on Thursday, March 27. Come along from 

10.00 am. and join in the friendly chatter over a cup of tea or coffee. 

 

 For our April outing, Bev is organising a lunch at Lake Macquarie Yacht Club on 

Monday, April 28th. Let Bev know if you would like to attend so she can book tables. 

 

 For May 19th Bev is organising a bus trip with a tour guide to the Kurri Kurri murals. 

There are 60 outdoor public artworks to be viewed so a guide will be quite valuable. 

The cost will be $40.00 per head based on 20 people attending, and lunch will be at 

own expense at the Kurri Kurri Club. Sounds like a good day out! 

 

 And then in June we turn TWENTY FIVE! Mark the date because we will be doing 

something special on June 16 to celebrate this special birthday! 

 

Bank details: BSB: 650 000; Account No. 961312505; ref: your name, reason for deposit 

(eg. fees) 

 

Meetings:   

Monday, 10th March at 10 am for a 10.30 start. This is our AGM and the guest speaker will 

be Matt Hall. 

Monday, 14th April at 10 am for a 10.30 start. 

 

Committee Meeting dates are:          Monday.7th. April at 11.00 am. 

     Monday, 5th May at 11.00 am 
  

We would like to acknowledge and thank Pat Conroy and his staff for their 

assistance in printing this Bulletin. It is much appreciated. 

 


